THE LONDON GAZETTE, 11TH SEPTEMBER 1991

hour of 2.30 p.m. on 21st October 1991, for an Order that part of
East Street, Kingston-upon-Hull be stopped up on the ground that
it is no longer required for public use as it now only forms access to
business premises.

The effect of the proposed Order is shown on a plan deposited at
the Reception and Enquiry Office, Town Clerk and Chief
Executive’s Department, Kingston-upon-Hull City Council

13821

Guildhall, Kingston-upon-Hull, where it may be inspected free of
charge at all reasonable hours.

A. B. Wood, Town Clerk and Chief Executive
Guildhall, Kingston-upon-Hull.

6th September 1991. (763)



